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Viechweg, Dennis

From: Environment and Protection

Sent: 11 January 2013 17:01

To: Viechweg, Dennis

Subject: FW: Premises Licence Review - Moonbay Bar & Restuarant

 

From: Bharti Patel [mailto:bhartipm@hotmail.com]  

Sent: 11 January 2013 09:15 

To: Environment and Protection 
Subject: Premises Licence Review - Moonbay Bar & Restuarant 

 
Dear Sir / Madam 

 
I am writing to you with regards to the licence review you are currently carrying out for the Moonbay Bar & 

Restuarant, 1 Court Parade, Wembley, HA0 3HY. 
 

I live at 25 Stapenhill Road, Wembley HA0 3JF since May 1989 and have known the current owners as well as the 

previous owners for last 18 years. 
 

The venue not only provides the local with a place to relax but also holds a lot of charity events as well children 
parties.  I personally have used the venue 

for 90th, 60th and 18th birthday parties for the family. 

 
It also provides the locals with job opportunities in this current difficult economic climate. 

 
It would be a real shame if this vibrant venue which is the hub for social gatherings for the local would be closed 

down.   
 

I hope you will keep the above points in mind and reconsider the premises licence. 

 
Many thanks. 

 
Regards, 

 

 
Bharti Patel (Mrs) 


